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Dear legislators, in Jesus Christ's name, I strongly oppose SB 1583 A.  There is no 

emergency! 

 

The right for parents to have local control of their school districts, is a right that far 

outweighs the alleged "right" of children to be exposed to all things!  Childhood and 

teenhood are temporary, and children will grow into adults eventually and will be 

exposed to adult information.  There is no "need" to rush into that.  Children are 

developing and do not have the physical, emotional, or mental maturity to process 

certain adult material and situations.  Protect mothers' and fathers' rights to discern 

what is best for their children. We know them best. 

 


